Thompson Historical Advisory Committee
1251S N. Stanley Road

Manistique, MI 49854
Phone (906) 341-6338
lauriejasmin@centurytel.net
December 22, 2008
Captain & Mrs. Scott J. Smith
720 Woodview Drive

Harbor Springs, MI  49740

Dear Captain Smith, Marianne & Miranda,
I hope this letter finds you all well and enjoying the holiday season.  I had promised to forward a copy of the tree sponsor cards and am just getting around to it.    I hope you enjoy them.
Also, there was an article written in the Mining Journal which is printed in Marquette, MI and I am sending a copy of that along as well.  They were pretty accurate in their story except for stating that the Coast Guard purchased the trees.  

One of our committee members, Char Crosby, who was unable to come to Chicago had written a poem about this project and I have sent you a copy to read.  She lives in Thompson Township on Lake Michigan and told me that she was watching out her living room window and actually spotted the Mackinaw as they tended the buoy off Wiggins Point.  
We are still receiving such positive feedback from our trip and are looking forward to seeing you all again next year.  Thank you for everything!  

With warm regards,

Laurie Jasmin


